
 

 
 

May 21, 2025  

  

The Honorable Tom Cole        The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman  Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations      Committee on Appropriations  

H-305, the Capitol           1036 Longworth HOB   

Washington, D.C.  20515           Washington, D.C.  20515  

              

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,   

  

I am requesting funding for Anniston Army Depot Access Control Point project for the Fiscal 

Year 2026.  The entity to receive funding for this project is Anniston Army Depot 7 Frankford 

Ave Anniston, AL 36201. The project allows Anniston Army Depot (ANAD) with an efficient 

Main Gate and Entry Control Facilities (ECF). The main gate and entrance control facilities 

should include an Access Control Point (ACP), Commercial Vehicle Inspection Facility (CVIF), 

Visitor Control Center (VCC), and roadway infrastructure necessary to provide efficient 

incoming and outgoing flow from ANAD. The project is a good use of taxpayer dollars because 

it will provide Anniston Army Depot with funding to for necessary utility services and 

connections, fire protection, parking areas, information systems, signage, site improvements, and 

demolition of currently utilized facilities that are replaced as part of the project. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 10 

U.S.C. Chapter 169 and the National Defense Authorization Act. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

  

Sincerely,  

                                                                         
    

Mike Rogers  

                                    Member of Congress  

 


